
November, 2015 
Dear Altar Volunteers, 
 
On behalf of the Advent Worship Committee, thank you for agreeing to provide flowers for our 
altar on Sundays.  .  For May-October, I am assuming most people will be bringing cut 
flowers from their garden, so I am only giving people one week at a time. November-April I 
assign a month, thinking you will get a plant that lasts the whole month.   Keep in mind that 
the pastor stands behind the table, so any arrangement should not hide him.  Also, there 
needs to be space for other items placed on the altar, especially on communion Sundays. 
During Lent the altar can be very bare with just greenery or something very subdued. 
 
You will be notified each month, to remind you, but keep this list handy in case you  want to 
trade with someone.  Be sure to notify Sonya  in the church office  836-1455 if you trade, so 
the right name can be in the bulletin.  Thanks again for volunteering.  Call Kathy Johnson, 
238-1785, if you have any questions, or can’t find someone to switch with. 
 
Schedule for 2016 
January-Sarah Zutz 
February –Myrna McNatt (Lent most of month) 
March-Julie M Walsh (Lent, Palm Sunday and Spring/Easter Flowers 
April-Carrie McGinley 
May 1-Regina Dunst 
May 8-Gretchen Wahl 
May 15-Yvonne Gern 
May 22-Alyssa Sellwood 
May 29-David Kessey Berg 
June 5-Hildy McGown 
June 12-Emily Wixson 
June 19-Kathy Johnson 
June 26-Carrie McGinley 
July 3-Ellen Roberts 
July 10-Ellen Lindgren 
  


